
Many thanks to the MUC congregation for their most

generous donations this Christmas season! Many

requests went out for collections and I am very

happy to report the following has been received and

will be donated to the Elmvale Food Bank this week:

Elmvale Christmas Food Bank Drive = 21 bags, 

146 lbs of food stuffs and a generous cheque

The Mitten and Hat Tree = 2 hats and glove sets, 

17 headbands and hats 20 pairs of gloves and

mittens, 5 scarves and neck warmers, 30 pairs of

socks.

Mission and Outreach Fund = Sponsored a

Christmas for a family of 4 (Mom and 3 children) with

toys, clothing, and goodies through the Elmvale

Food Bank

Mission and Outreach Fund = Helped a local

teenager in need.   Thanks again MUC!!

Thank You!

Your generosity is appreciated!



These are a Few of my
Favourite Things...

This beautiful nativity scene was built using
exotic woods by Wayne Cox.  


